
 

Craft fair/Bake Sale Fundraiser 

Submissions due soon! 

 

We are super excited to see our youth share their talents and could use your 
help!   On October 22nd the youth will be hosting a craft fair & bake sale.  All 
youth that participate will share in the proceeds that can be used for future 
retreats and our summer mission trip!   

 

We really hope your child will join in the fun!  Please send an email 
to  youth@zlcbrentwood.org with a description of what he/she will be making for 
pre-approval by September 22nd. This will help avoid duplicates.  Just a 
reminder that all crafts & bake goods must be homemade.  
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